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TAN-OK NI ILOCANO: FESTIVAL OF FESTIVALS

The Provincial Government of llocos Norte, through the Office of the Governor,
has announced that the 2025 edition of the "Tan-ok ni Ilocano: Festival of Festivals"
has been rescheduled to February 15, 2025.

This event celebrates [locano heritage, excellence, and unity, fostering cultural
preservation and pride among the communities of Ilocos Norte.

Attached is the communication from the PGIN for reference.

For information and guidance.
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Republic of the Philippines
PROVINCE OF ILOCOS NORTE

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

Matthew J. Marcos Manotoc
Governor

January 13, 2025

Dr. ANSELMO R. ALUDINO

Schools Division Superintendent

Department of Education-Division of Batac City
City of Batac, llocos Norte

Dear Dr. Aludino,

May we first take this opportunity to thank you for your efforts toward inclusive and sustainable
development in our Province.

The “Tan-ok ni llocano: Festival of Festivals” embodies our people’s dedication to celebrating our
rich cultural heritage and llokano excellence, fostering unity, and advancing the progress of our
Province.

In line with the foregoing, we are writing to inform you that the 2025 edition of the “Tan-ok ni
llocano” is rescheduled on February 15, 2025. This would certainly support the Provincial
Government's efforts to promote cultural preservation, foster community pride, and highlight the
diverse traditions that make llocos Norte a vibrant Province.

For coordination, please contact Mr. A-Xavier R. Ruiz of the llocos Norte Tourism Office by phone
at 0917 599 9944 or by email at tourismilocosnorte@gmail.com.

Thank you and | send my best regards. For the people of llocos Norte, | remain...

Sincerely,

i
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